
 

 

 

 

18 March 2022 

Dear John, 

The Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee has agreed to undertake an initial 
piece of work on the decarbonisation of housing.  

This work will take place on 28 April when the Committee expects to hear from several panels of 
expert witnesses. 

Should you or any other member of the Local Government and Housing Committee wish to attend 
the meeting, you are welcome to contact the Committee Clerking team who will make the necessary 
arrangements. 

I have asked officials to keep the Clerk of the Local Government and Housing Committee updated on 
the progress of this work. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Llyr Gruffydd MS,  
Chair, Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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Welsh Parliament 
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John Griffiths MS 
Chair, Local Government and Housing Committee 
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